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»
Dear L.A. Uniﬁed Family,

I am deeply appreciative for the unparalleled dedicationyg
and passion of every employee in this district.

Together, we continue to make great strides toward reaching
100 percent graduation, and we are accelerating our work to
ensure that all students attend school every day. Attendance
is a cornerstone of academic success and District stability.
Your numerous efforts to raise attendance—which you
perform daily, without any expectation of praise—are noticed,
are transformative, and are elevating the aspirations and
achievements of our youth. You are the absolute best group
of individuals to work alongside.

I hope everyone takes time to rest, rejuvenate, and create new
memories with friends and family. I wish you and your loved
ones a wonderful holiday season and a healthy and peaceful
New Year.

Warm Regards,

240177

Vivian Ekchian
Acting Superintendent
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